
I just wanted you to know that your evaluations were extremely high on your presentation for our auditors—
members of the California Association for State Auditors. Verbal critiques from participants indicated that they 
were impressed with your knowledge and presentation. Many of them have requested your return as soon as we can 
set it up! 

We weren't sure just how our auditors, who are used to highly technical speakers in their areas of expertise, would 
respond to a presentation such as yours. To our surprise and delight, they not only enjoyed your style and delivery, 
but indicated that they had received a lot of information that would be useful to them in many aspects of their work. 

We look forward to utilizing your skills in our next scheduled programs. 

  —Dorothy Affleck, Executive Director, California Association for State Auditors 

	


